
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

“TOGETHER, WE MAKE A DIFFERNCE” 
Cregagh Primary School 

 

1. Another School Year Draws to a Close 

This will be our last edition of The Wee Friday Note of the current school year.  On behalf of the 

school staff, governors, pupils and myself, I wish all school families very happy and safe summer 

holidays.  Parents - thank you for all your support this year.  It makes such a HUGE difference to 

the learning outcomes for the children ☺ 

 

2. End of Year School Reports 

These will be sent home with children on Wednesday 28th June. 

 

3. End of Year School Disco (PSA Event) – Tonight! 

 
 Friday 23rd June  
 
 P1-P4 6pm-7pm & P5-P7 7:15pm-8:15pm 

 
 Pupils can buy tickets from their class teacher 

 
 **This event is only open to current Cregagh Primary School pupils** 

 

4. Lois Corbett Family Worker 

Lois will be finishing for the current school year (but back next year!) on Wednesday 28th June.  

Parents can still contact her for advice or support up until that date on 07526915747.  

 

5. School Uniform 2023-24 

Our school’s uniform policy will remain the same. The only item of our school uniform that must 

have a school badge on it is our school jerseys (other badged items can be bought if parents 

want to) and these can be purchased from: The Signature Works, Castlereagh Business Park, 

Unit 5b, 478 Castlereagh Road, Belfast BT5 6BQ & also online at: 

cregaghprimary.thesignatureworks.co.uk 

 
 
 



 

 

 

*** IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

  

 
 

Friday 23rd June   End of Year School Disco  
(P1-P4: 6pm-7pm & P5-P7: 7:15pm-8:15pm) 

 
 

Tuesday 27th June   P7s last day of school 
 

      
 

Wednesday 28th June   P7 Awards Ceremony & Celebration Evening, 6-8pm 
     Mount Merrion Parish Church      

(This is for P7 pupils and parents/carers only) 
 

 
  Friday 30th June   Last day of summer term 

       Non-uniform day 
       School closes for all pupils at 12noon 

No dinners or packed lunches 
 

 


